
Idaho County Board of Community Guardians

Minutes ofNov. 17,2022 Meeting

Attendees included Alan Fox, Lynda Fox, Debbie Hays, Larry Clark, Darleen Clark, Nolene
Weaver and Chris Hagenbuch.

Chris Hagenbuch convened the meeting at 3:30 p.m.

The board received a referral for M.R., a female from Kooskia. She has refused treatment for a
medical issues that if not treated, is life threatening and is making other decisions that appear to
not be in her best interest. After some discussion, it was agreed that M.R. needs a guardian and
likely lacks resources to pay for one. Alan Fox moved, and Debbie Hays seconded the motion to
" forward M.R.'s referral to Kirk McGregor's office to begin processing it". The motion passed

unanimously.

Chris Hagenbuch said a second referral for T.L., a male from Grangeville, should be tabled
because he is not eligible for a community guardian. T.L. has relatives who could assist and has

resources to pay for a guardian ifone is needed.

Alan and Lynda Fox provided an update on their ward L.M. She is dealing with a new medical
issue but is otherwise doing well.

Chris Hagenbuch stated that the board is required to hold an annual meeting in January. Board
members considered several dates and eventually decided the annual meeting will be January 12,

2023 at 4 p.m. at the Grangeville Courthouse.

Larry Clark moved and Debbie Hays seconded the motion to dismiss. The motion passed

unanimously and the meeting adjourned at 4:08 p.m.
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